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Electric Vehicle (EV) Expo –
Thursday, June 20, 2024

Don't miss the chance to join the Electric Vehicle (EV) Expo and discover the
benefits of going electric while enjoying some FREE ice cream!

https://mailchi.mp/d957ce941dc2/stanford-medicine-transportation-services-newsletter-march-8-17219075?e=[UNIQID]


Come engage with EV owners and enjoy FREE ice cream

In the market for a new vehicle? Interested in EVs?

Come to the EV Expo on Thursday, June 20, 2024 at 11:30 AM – 2:00 PM!

In collaboration with the City of Palo Alto, Ride & Drive Clean, and the Stanford
Medicine Sustainability Program Office, Stanford Medicine Transportation
Services will be showcasing a number of electric vehicles and their owners at
the Spieker Plaza (by the 500 Pasteur Buckyball).



                                    

If you're thinking of getting an EV, this is a great opportunity. Chat with EV
owners about their EV experiences and enjoy some FREE ice cream!

Reminder: Shuttle Courtesy
A friendly reminder to always be courteous to your fellow passengers when riding on the

free commuter buses.

VIEW THE 2024 EV EXPO FLYER HERE

https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/ev-expo-2024


Stanford Medicine's Santa Clara and Campbell Park & Ride lot and shuttle programs
are convenient options for South Bay commuters heading to the Stanford Medicine

Palo Alto campus.

Stanford Medicine Transportation Services strives to make the free commuter
bus services a pleasant experience for all riders.

In support of this goal, please keep in mind:

1. Your fellow passengers are your colleagues. Treat all on board with
respect and compassion in accordance with Stanford Health Care
C-I-CARE and Stanford Medicine Children’s Health PCARES

2. To ensure adequate seating for all passengers, use only one seat per
person, and place personal items on the floor, in your lap, or in a storage
area, if available

3. To keep buses clean and comfortable, do not put your feet up on the
seats

4. If there is a large group when preparing to board the bus, form a line to
enter the vehicle



5. For efficient deboarding at your destination, allow anyone sitting in front
of you off of the bus first

6. Help your fellow passengers enjoy a peaceful ride by using headphones
for any audio

7. When speaking on the phone, keep voice to a reasonable speaking level

Stanford Medicine Transportation Services appreciates your commitment to a
sustainable commute, and your support in making commuter buses a pleasant
ride for all. 

Join the Discussion:
Quarry Road Transit Connect Project

Meeting on June 10, 2023!
The City of Palo Alto will be holding a city council meeting on Monday, June 10, 2024. One

of the agenda items is to discuss the Quarry Road Transit Connection project.



The Quarry Road Transit Connect Project proposes for a new road that connects
the Palo Alto Transit Center bus bays to El Camino Real through El Camino Park. 

Come share your feedback on the Quarry Road Transit Connect Project!

The City of Palo Alto will be holding a city council meeting on Monday, June 10,
2024 at 5:30 PM, to discuss the Quarry Road Transit Connect Project.

Stanford Medicine Transportation Services is looking for staff who
are interested in sharing their commuting experience in support of
the proposed project.

Please respond to this email if you're interested in participating in
speaking at the next city council meeting.



Location:

City Hall, Council Chambers, 250 Hamilton Avenue, Palo Alto, CA 94301

Zoom Information:

Join the City Council meeting in Council Chambers or by Zoom to provide
public comment or just to watch.

Meeting ID: 362 027 238
Phone Number: 1 (669) 900-6833

Details:

The proposed project aims to construct a roadway for transit
vehicles, providing a connection from the Palo Alto Transit Center to the
intersection of Quarry Road and El Camino Real.
The project is designed to significantly reduce bus transit times by an
estimated 5-8 minutes per trip.
Additionally, the project will improve pedestrian and bicycle paths in El
Camino Park and at Quarry Road and El Camino Real. These
enhancements are designed to improve safety, accessibility, and
connectivity to the city's pedestrian and bicycle network.

To view the full project report which includes project background,
recommendations, and analysis, please click here.

See details of the upcoming city council meeting by clicking the button below.

VIEW CITY COUNCIL MEETING DETAILS

tel:16699006833
https://cityofpaloalto.primegov.com/meetings/ItemWithTemplateType?id=5154&meetingTemplateType=2&compiledMeetingDocumentId=10114
https://cityofpaloalto.primegov.com/Portal/Meeting?meetingTemplateId=14305


Try Out One of the FREE Park & Ride Lot and Shuttle Programs to the
Stanford Medicine Palo Alto Campus

The Santa Clara Park & Ride lot (near Levi Stadium) and the Campbell Park &
Ride lot (formerly the old Fry's Electronics lot) provide free parking and
transportation for staff at the Stanford Medicine Palo Alto hospital campus.
Enjoy easy, free parking and a direct shuttle ride that connects directly to Lucile
Packard Children's Hospital and 500 Pasteur!
 
For more information, view the flyers here:
Santa Clara Park & Ride | Campbell Park & Ride

Commuting from the East Bay?

East Bay staff can park for free at the Ardenwood Park & Ride lot (Ardenwood
Blvd. & Hwy. 84), which is located in Fremont. This lot connects with transbay
commuter busses to the Stanford Medicine Palo Alto hospital campus and the
Stanford University campus.

For more information, view the flyers here:
Alameda-Contra Costa (AC) Transit Line U & Marguerite Line AE-F | 
Marguerite Line - East Bay Express (EB) | Line Dumbarton (DB)

Lines AE-F and EB are free to all riders, Line U is free with your Stanford

http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/santaclara-pnr
http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/campbell-pnr
http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/AE-F
http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/East-Bay-Express
https://dumbartonexpress.com/line-db-schedule/


Medicine ID, and the DB line is free with a Stanford Medicine provided Clipper
Card.

Stanford Medicine Transportation Services is here to help if you have any
questions. Visit the Stanford Medicine Transportation Services website, or

contact the Hospital Transportation Operations Center at
TransportationServices@stanfordhealthcare.org or 650-736-8000.

The Hospital Transportation Operations Center phone line is operated 24/7, so
you can reach out any time.

Share the Hospital Transportation Services Newsletter!

Stanford Medicine Transportation Services
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/

TransportationServices@stanfordhealthcare.org
Call or Text: 650.736.8000
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